Letter of Acceptable Behavior During Science
Lab Experiments

Dear Students,

As we prepare for our upcoming science lab experiments, it is essential to outline the acceptable
behavior expected from each of you to ensure a safe and productive learning environment. Please
adhere to the following guidelines:

o Always wear appropriate safety gear, including goggles and lab coats.

« Follow all instructions given by your teacher and stay focused on the task at hand.

e Work collaboratively but do not distract your peers while they are conducting
experiments.

« Handle all equipment and materials with care; report any accidents immediately.

o Keep the work area clean and organized to prevent accidents.

o No eating or drinking in the lab to avoid contamination and accidents.

e Respect personal space and listen to your classmates' ideas and contributions.

Please remember that your adherence to these rules will not only enhance your learning
experience but also ensure the safety of everyone in the lab. Let's work together to create a
respectful and efficient lab environment.

Sincerely,
[Your Name]
[Your Title/Position]



